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Fox World Travel Meet & Greet 
Representatives from Fox World Travel will be visiting University of Nebraska campuses on October 8th and 9th. 
Fox World Travel will provide a short presentation, along with an open forum for 

date on which expense(s) were incurred. 
  
Expenses cannot be submitted past this deadline and will not be paid or reimbursed by the university. This State 
of Nebraska statutory requirement

 cannot be waived. 
 
Expense Reminder Emails 
Beginning October 9th, travelers and delegates will begin to receive reminder emails to submit travel expense  

�ƒ Days of personal travel 
�ƒ Car seats 
�ƒ Extra driver (not conducting business on behalf of the University). 

 






